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Good afternoon all,

Hopefully everyone is well and whilst cases still occur, | hope illness is not too significant for
anyone testing positive. The latest self isolation period of only five days, helps minimise any
absence for the children which is very helpful in terms of their learning journeys.

It has been lovely to see our Early Years children get out and about with a visit to the local Lidl
to purchase the ingredients to help celebrate Chinese New Year. They had a wonderful time!

Gateway Extra, our after school provision, also held a movie night linked to their topic of Spain!
It was a fabulous event and well attended. Make sure you book your children in early, as places
are limited. There is much fun to be had and learning too. You can see the pictures and more of
what happens at Gateway Academy regularly through our social media links, look for
Blackpool Gateway Academy on Facebook and @GatewayFCAT on Twitter.

Don’t forget our Nursery provision also. There are some places still available for some sessions.
Why not visit and book a drop in session to have a look around. Children can start the term
after their third birthday so book ahead now!

We are reading every day in school at 2.45pm. It is great to see and the children engage so well.
I hope you are able to read at home daily too. Every little counts. Children now regularly visit
our school library and choose books for their class. Why not sign up at Palatine library or
access the elibrary through Google Classrooms. Next week is Storytelling Week - which starts
on Saturday 29th January. We will be celebrating this in school in many ways so look out for all
the fun and activities through the week. Next week we celebrate Number Day. For more
information, please look below.

Enjoy the weekend and as always, stay safe!

Best wishes,
Mrs Robinson
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Nursery, Reception,
Year1and 2 Year3 4,5and 6

V\/|th readmg being one of our
q key priorities, we wanted to
share some of our favourite

“ '&5 authors and books that we

love to read for pleasure.
Mr Hindle Olivia Year 6 Sr

Mckenzie Year 4

Mitchell Year 5
T) Reception

Miss Ingham

Miss Caunt

For being such a
positive role model
to all, showing
resilience and
positivity at all times -
a true Gateway Girl!




Gateway’s Amazing Learning!

Wow! What a fantastic week we have
had in Reception and Nursery. We have
been immersing ourselves in Chinese
New Year and learning about how it is
celebrated. We have also compared it to
Christmas and found out that there were
both similarities and differences.

On Wednesday we took a trip to Lidl to
buy food for our Chinese New Year food
tasting afternoon and the children were
a credit to us all. We all enjoyed the food,
especially the noodles! Next week we
begin our adventures with the Gruffalo.
Keep reading!

In Year 3 we have started our new Talk for
Writing text. It is called Lazy Jack and the
children are already enjoying work linked to this
text. In Maths we have been learning about
Length and converting measurements. In
Science, we have learnt about pollination. We
pretended to be bees and pollinate flowers by
eating Wotsits and touching pictures around the
room.

In Year 4 this week in maths we have been
looking at fractions and what a fraction of
something is. In English we were exploring our
new persuasive text and started the week by
trying to persuade our teachers to give us
sweets. We looked at who was the most
persuasive and why we thought it. In Art this
week we have been practising our shading
techniques as well investigating how artists
portrayed movement in their pictures.

Year 2 have enjoyed learning
all about Teeth this week and
how to look after their teeth.

The children created some

fantastic posters and all know

the consequences of poor

dental hygiene. Keep up the

brushing and flossing
everyone!
In Year 1 we have been
exploring money this week.

We have enjoyed counting in

2s, 5s and 10s and we have

been buying things from our

class shop.

In Y5/6 this week, we have
concluded some exciting work
on electrical circuits,
continued our learning about
volcanoes and produced some
great innovative and
independent pieces of writing.
In PE, the children have
successfully made progress in
tennis and swimming whilst
some pupils have also had the
opportunity to learn to ride a
bike. Finally, the children in
Year 6 have enjoyed Hit the
Button BINGO .... Year 5, it will
be coming to you soon.
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